
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The Monthly Business Meeting was held on November 7, 2018. Bro. Billy Compton served 
as the moderator. (1) Catherine Sabo, representing the WMU, reported that the group went to 
The Village in Lebanon and had an auction with the residents. All of the WMU ladies were 
present and all involved had a great day. (2) A report given that the Youth Group provided 
chili at the “Trunk N Treat” activity on October 24, 2018, receiving $1,247 in donations that 
will be used to support those going to the “Winter Xtreme” event in December. There were 
approximately 200 children with their families at the event. (3) Allan Witham, with the 

KBC, was present at the Business Meeting and will be meeting with the EARF Committee 
afterwards. (4) In New Business: (a) Charlotte Benningfield, representing the 
Stewardship/Budget Committee presented the Budget for 2019. The budget calls for a 

weekly collection of $4,267.69 and a yearly total of $221,920.00 collected. A motion was 
made to accept it and it was voted on and approved.  
 
 

 


